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The Construction Specifier 

 
Barbara is on the Editorial Advisory Board for The Construction Specifier, a publication of the Construction 
Specifications Institute, Alexandra, Virginia.  The article, written by Melissa Lindsley, can be found in the  
August 2013 edition and discusses coatings on steel products (shown in part below). 
 
Barbara is a Certified Construction Specifier and LEED-Accredited Professional in Building Design and   
Construction.  She has been with HHSDR for 27 years and is an Associate with the firm. 
 
HHSDR celebrated its 60th year of providing professional design services to our clients.  We Build              
Relationships by providing responsive, quality services.  The Pittsburgh Builders Exchange continues to rank 
our firm as the most active in terms of projects in the bid phase or under construction. 
 
For more information, contact Barb at 724.981.8820. 


